21st of May,2023.

Dear Parents,

Greetings from MPS, Chandannagar,

It is my pleasure to congratulate all on the outstanding results achieved by our students in the Board examinations. We are proud of them. Your constant support and cooperation have been instrumental in the success of the School.

However, it has come to our notice of late that, few renowned coaching institutions have been calling up parents and disturbing them for no reason at all.

The phone calls state their contact numbers have been shared by the School. It is to be noted that no such contacts have been shared by the School, neither does the School ask any of our guardians to admit their child in these coaching institutions.

Admissions to such institutions are the sole decision of the parents. The school does not have any liability for the same.

Regards,

Nupur Das.

Principal.

Modern Public School.